
Project Update: August 2009 
 
Our first trip to the field site was a total success! We made contact with the different land 
owners requesting permission to mark the plots on their land. We located and marked the 
plots that will be used in our study and found brocket deer and gray fox pellets in most of 
them! We collected some of the pellets in order to test out the microhistological technique.  
 
Our first official campaign will be in October/November. More to come….. 
 

  
 


